
Nutrient management plans (NMPs) are 
a Statewide Conservation Performance 
Standard.  Farmers participating in the 
Wisconsin Farmland Preservation (FPP) 
tax credit program are required to have 
a Nutrient Management Plan.  
 
25 farms participating in this year’s 
NMP Class qualify for a $300 incentive 
for completing a Nutrient Management 
Plan.  Attend these classes to learn 
about preparing your NMP. 

 

January 26 & February 2 
 
10:00 AM to 2:00 PM   
A light lunch will be provided 
 
Manitowoc County  
Office Complex - 4319 Expo Drive - 
Manitowoc - WI 54221 
 

Registration:  Register by January 19, 
2018 by calling 920-683-4183  

Nutrient Management &  

Groundwater Protection 

January 26 

 

This session will take partici-

pants through basic crop and 

nutrient management.  Empha-

sis will be on utilizing soil test 

information and fertilizer val-

ues from legumes and applied 

manure for planning purposes 

and groundwater protection  

Nutrient Management  

Planning Tools 

February 2 

 

Participants will learn how to 

utilize available computer pro-

grams, such as Wisconsin 

SNAP+, for their nutrient 

management planning needs.  

Participants will learn how to 

generate computer maps for 

the farm. 


